
 

 

 

Due to a number of requests to extend the marine bird pSPA consultation deadline, Scottish Natural 

Heritage have extended  the consultation deadline for submissions until midnight on the 3rd October 

2016.  No further responses or new submissions can be granted after the 3rd October.  If you are not 

able to meet this new deadline please contact Owen McGrath on 01463 725 268 or 

marinebirdSPAs@snh.gov.uk. 

 

Information on the proposals can be found at www.snh.gov.uk/marinebirdSPAs 

 

To respond to the consultation, please use the online form 

http://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/marinebirdSPAs/. 

 

Email responses will be accepted, please send to marinebirdSPAs@snh.gov.uk. 
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